
David Carmack
Veazie
LD 227
Dear Maine Elected Representatives,
Thanks for serving our state in the legislature. I am writing as a constituent to 
encourage you to think critically about the upcoming Maine state legislation, LD 227. 
I am aware of the differing views on gender affirming care and abortion in our state. 
As a Maine citizen, I would ask you not to support this legislation. I am willing to 
partner with you and others to support:
Women with unplanned pregnancies and get them the support they need, and even 
find loving homes for their unborn children here in Maine.
Minors with gender dysphoria and get them the emotional/psychological support they 
need during this time of their life. I also believe that we need to recognize their 
situation and walk with them in their journey. And if they decide that they want to 
medically transition as an adult, then direct them to the resources they need.
I would be glad to meet with you to discuss. Thanks.
Sincerely,
Dave
David B. Carmack MD MBA
DavidBCarmack@me.com


